
  

 

 

If you would like the leaflet in another format such as Braille, large print or translation, please contact 

the Interpretation and Translation Service email its@edinburgh.gov.uk quoting reference 22-8214a 

 

 

 

 

The City Centre West to East Link project  

Queensferry Street junction and Randolph Place  

We wanted to update you on our works planned for Queensferry Street and Randolph Place. The works on 

Randolph Place will now start on week commencing 9 January.  This is to reduce the impact on residents and 

businesses over the festive season. Our works on Queensferry Street will start in the Spring to help co-ordination 

with other citywide major schemes and reduce congestion. 

The programme for our works is outlined in the attached sheet. 

Working with you to minimise disruption 

We will work with businesses and residents to address any concerns you may have. Our site manager will consult 

with businesses during the construction period. This will give us a better understanding of what we can do to help limit 

disruption, for example we can carry out slabbing in front of businesses at suitable times to maintain access during 

opening hours. 

Cellar and frontage surveys 

Before we start work we will carry out a cellar and frontage survey of each property around our work area. A 

photographic record will be shared with each owner. The site engineering team will contact you on or thereafter the 

9th January to carry out these surveys.  

Business and Community Forum, Section Two, 9 January at 6.30 (online via Teams) 

We’re pleased to invite you or a representative from your organisation to an online meeting about Section Two of 

the CCWEL project. To register for the meeting please visit our Eventbrite page: tinyurl.com/2cwz9ran 

Further information and keeping in touch 

Keep up to date with the project www.edinburgh.gov.uk/ccwel - which also has information such as construction 

designs, consultation report and planned traffic management. 

#Edintravel has all the latest traffic management and disruption information. 

Queries about the project, please email the City of Edinburgh Council 

• ccwel@edinburgh.gov.uk 
 

For any urgent queries about the construction, you can speak to the team on site  

or contact Balfour Beatty 

• 02038 102 345 

• pressoffice@balfourbeatty.com  
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Section 2 Haymarket to Randolph Place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stage 1 – 9th January to mid April 

Traffic management - one way 

traffic on Randolph Place to 

create construction space. 

Parking retained parallel to the 

north side kerb 

Place new kerblines. 

Create cycleways and 

widened pavements.  

Stage 2 – mid April to June and on Queensferry St only thereafter 

Place new kerblines. 

Create cycleways and 

widened pavements.  

Traffic management - one way 

traffic on Randolph Place to 

create construction space. 

Parking retained parallel to the 

south side kerb 

Traffic 

management – 

give and go 

narrowing to 

create 

constructions 

Traffic Management – A 

combination of Traffic Lights and 

Road Closures with Diversions will 

create the space we need adjacent 

to Melville St 


